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Hanwa Co.,Ltd. 

 

Fraudulent and spoofed Email Alert 

 

It has been brought to our attention that many people outside Japan have received fraudulent 

and spoofed e-mails sent by a person claiming to be a representative director president of 

Hanwa Co.,Ltd. These e-mails request the recipient’s service such as debt collection, or 

business arrangements with Hanwa Co.,Ltd, or job offer with Hanwa Co.,Ltd. 

 

Most of these e-mails had been sent from private email services such as “outlook.com”, 

“icloud.com” although we have no relationship with these e-mails.   

 

These e-mails are hoax. If you receive such an email, there is a risk of virus infection or 

phishing scams, so please do not reply or trade easily and delete the email promptly.  

 

Please contact us if there is anything you are unsure about this. 

Contact address is https://www.hanwa.co.jp/contact/  
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